
The Copyright Office

responds to public requests

for information and engages

in outreach programs to

inform the public discussion

on copyright issues.  In

Fiscal Year 2000, the

Copyright Office website

logged 9.4 million hits, and

the Office responded to

383,513 requests for 

copyright information.



Public Information and Education 


The demand for information on 
copyright is increasing as the growth in the use of digital technology involves more Americans 
in copyright issues in the course of their daily lives. The Office both responds to requests for 
information and advances copyright education by initiating and participating in conferences 
and meetings on copyright issues. 

provision of information on copyright law and its 
application is a principal function of the Copyright Office. 

The Public Information Office responded to 125,000 telephone inquiries, 18,145 letter requests 
and 11,900 electronic mail requests for information from the public. It also assisted some 
12,000 members of the public in person, taking in 23,000 registration applications and close to 
3,000 documents for recordation. 

The Copyright Office website continued to play a key role in disseminating information to the 

copyright community and the general public, as the site had 9.4 million hits during the year, a 
67% increase over the prior year. Numerous additions and enhancements were made to 
the website throughout the year. The updated version of the copyright law with the latest 
amendments was made available on the website in both text and PDF formats, giving the public 
alternate ways to access the copyright law online. The public can also obtain copies of all the 
copyright registration forms which were converted to fill-in versions so that applicants can 
complete the forms on their personal computers and print them out for submission. 








